
NAVIGATIONAL WARNING 157/24 

TRINIDAD –  GULF OF PARIA 

CHART BA 479 

 

Masters and operators of all marine craft are hereby advised that Valaris Jack-up Rig 249 supported 

by GH Challenger, GH Enterprise and Vanguard will be undergoing repairs for a period of 

twenty-seven (27) days from 5th to the 31st August 2024 at Chaguaramas basin at position: 

 

Lat.     10-39.27 N 

Long 061-36.81 W 

 

  

  

 

  

A wide berth and extreme caution are advised. 

 

 

 

DATUM WGS 84    

   

 

5th August 2024                     

 

 

 

              

        Signed     

              Ronald Alfred 

                                                                   Director of Maritime Services   

                                                                   Maritime Services Division 

                                                                   Ministry of Works and Transport 


